TO ALL OCCUPANTS AND RESIDENTS

The Greenwood Metropolitan District is in the process of
obtaining information to design and install a sewer collection
system in your neighborhood in the near future. The funds to
provide the sewer system will be provided by a grant from the
South Carolina Department of Commerce, administered by the
Upper Savannah Council of Governments, with additional funds
provided by Greenwood County.

Greenwood Metropolitan District personnel will be in your yard
to determine and document the location of your power meter,
the direction your sewer service line exits your dwelling, the
location of your existing septic tank and drainfield, as well as
the location for a sewer pump to serve your property.

There will only be information gathering at this time. If you
have questions or need additional information please call George
Martin at 943-8004.




